
January 22, 1998

MEMORANDUM
TO:

L. Joseph Callan Executive Director for Operations

FROM: John C. Hoyle, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM: SECY 97-260 - RESOLUTION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS IN
THE FEDERAL REGISTER NOTICE "SAFETY CONSCIOUS WORK ENVIRONMENT"

The Commission approved publication of a Federal Register Notice withdrawing the NRC's February 26, 1997 Notice requesting comments on new

proposals regarding a "safety conscious work environment."

(EDO) (SECY Suspense: 1/30/98)

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Dicus
Commissioner Diaz
Commissioner McGaffigan
OGC
CIO
CFO
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (by E-Mail)
PDR
DCS

SECY NOTE: This SRM, SECY 97-260, and the Commission Voting Record will be made publicly available 5 working days from the date of this SRM.


